GOVERNMENT OF SIERRA LEONE
PUBLIC NOTICE

The Ministry of Technical and Higher Education announces for the attention of the general
public the recommencement of the Second Semester 2019/20 Academic Session for
Higher and Technical Education Institutions across the country.

The date for the reopening of Colleges/Universities and Technical Vocational Institutions
is Saturday July 25, 2020.

The Ministry of Technical and Higher Education and the Conference of Vice-Chancellors
& Principals of Higher Institutions have agreed on a broad framework of activities for this
academic session.

The National Covid-19 Emergency Response Center has also outlined guidelines in line
with the Covid-19 measures, which the Ministry and DICOVERC will jointly supervise to
ensure safety compliance.

The Covid-19 prevention measures will be announced to the public shortly.
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